Mrs. Montgomery & 
Mrs. Wells’ Weekly Report
November 14 - 18, 2011
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MATH: We will review subtraction on Monday and Tuesday, and then conclude our unit with a test on Wednesday.  Please make sure to sign and return their study guides so as to receive extra points on the test.  On Thursday we will begin a unit on multiplication through discussing multiplication as repeated addition.
READER’S WORKSHOP: Students will begin to understand from what point of view the story is written as well as comparing their point of view with that of the narrator or characters.    
SPELLING:  Students will receive their spelling contracts on Monday.  They will copy their words into their planners.  This week, we will have Thanksgiving themed words to coincide with the upcoming holiday.  Our test will be next Tuesday, November 22nd.  We will hold our class spelling bee this Friday.  Students need to study all spelling lists we have had since August to prepare for the spelling bee. 
SCIENCE:  We will continue our study of animals this week by completing an animal research project to further develop our understanding of animal characteristics, classifications, and life cycles.
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WRITER’S WORKSHOP:   We will focus on possessive nouns this week.  
Announcements
· Nov. 17th   – Thanksgiving Lunch @ 11:15
· Nov. 18th – in class spelling bee
· Nov.22nd   – Field Trip money due; progress reports come home
· Dec. 1st – Reading Log project due
· Dec. 2nd –field trip
· MTW – Wells

ThF - Montgomery
Please contact us with any questions or concerns at 839-2500 during our planning (12:20 – 1:10) or after school (3:30--) or via e-mail at

Lori.Wells@anderson.kyschools.us or Melissa.Montgomery@anderson.kyschools.us         
 Have a great week!  (
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Nuggets of Joy

( Students were very interested in Veteran’s Day and completed an excellent writing piece supporting their opinions of heroes.
( A group of students showed compassion for another student and modeled how to treat someone they way they wanted to be treated.
Multiplication Ice Cream Sundaes
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We are very excited about kicking off our multiplication unit later this week!  As an incentive to memorize their multiplication facts, students will be taking timed quizzes each week (as seen on the schedule) for a math grade, as well as to earn the stated item to build their ice cream sundae!  Please study each night at home. 
